
 

 

                      

                       

                                                                    

 

                                                   

 

 

                                                                                                    

Dear Parents,  

   Welcome Back!  I am excited 

and eager to begin the new school 

year of 2017-2018.  Please bring 

all of your labeled supplies this 

Monday, August 21st at 6:30 p.m.  

If you ordered a Supply Kit, it is 

waiting for your child on his/her 

desk (you can label all the items 

that night if you are able).  Enjoy 

some ice cream after . 

   This blog site is where you will 

find our newsletter posted and any 

other forms or important 

information and links.  I will post 

the newsletter each Sunday, so 

you get a snapshot or what the 

new week will bring. 

   Please do not hesitate to 

contact me via email at 

mstehle@bethanylcs.org or phone 

me at 630-355-6607 extension 243 

should any questions arise.   

   Your child will be taking home 

his/her Red Homework Folder at 

our Ice Cream Social Night this 

Monday.  I have included 

informative papers in that folder.  

Please remove those papers, for 

your review, and make sure your 

child brings the Red Homework 

Folder back to school on the first 

day of school.  That folder will 

come home daily, but it must 

return to school each day.  Thank 

you for allowing me the privilege 

and honor to teach your children. 

    

Sunday, August 20th: Mr. Kaspar and Mr. Zorena’s 

Installation at the 8:30 a.m. church service 

Monday, August 21st: Ice Cream Social 6:30 – 8 p.m. 

Tuesday, August 22nd: Band Informational Night 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, August 23rd: First Day of School! 

Wednesday, August 23rd:  Chapel at 9:30 a.m. (all invited!) 

NEXT Monday, August 28th: Parent Information Form Due 

NEXT Wednesday, Aug. 30th: Parent Night 6:30 to 8 p.m. 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

No tests this week … First Memory Test NEXT Friday, 

September 1st. 

 

**My email address is mstehle@bethanylcs.org 
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